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This is a Chili potluck.  Bring your favorite item to share.  Can we out do last month’s 

feed?  It was “off the charts” great.  Thank you to everyone.  Please remember to bring 

your own plate, bowl, utensils, and drink! 

Upcoming tour ideas and suggestions are rolling in.  Please let Perry or Stan know of 

your thoughts and ideas.  The calendar is filling up! 

We will have a well-known guest speaker at the meeting for our “Member Moment” to 

talk about their cars and restorations, etc.  Let us know if you want on the list to talk 

about your projects at a future meeting. 

The spring STATE TOUR is in Kalispel this June.  Plan, get ready and gear up for a fun 

filled weekend.  Look in the TIMES for your registration information. 

Please add Harley & Janelle Jones to the roster that was handed out at the last 

meeting.—1105 Margaret    520-490-1066   harjanjones@gmail.com  

 

WE HOPE TO SEE EVERYONE AT THE MEETING. 

 NEXT 

MEETING: 

Monday, 

February 20, 

2023 

American 

Legion Hall 

6:30 P.M. 

6:30 

7:00 P.M. 

 HAPPY ANNIVERSARY:   

HAPPY BIRTHDAY:  Mike 

Martin, Dick Webster, Fred 

Williams, Mary Williams, Greg 

Wood 

mailto:harjanjones@gmail.com

